
 

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

October 29, 2018 

 

 Haul Truck Crossing on Fish Creek Boulevard 
 

Location: On the detour for Fish Creek Boulevard between the two portions of 37 Street S.W. 

 
Impacts: Haul trucks crossing Fish Creek Boulevard resulting in periodic stoppages of traffic 
 
Reason: Earthworks to build bridges and road 
 
 

Start date: Friday, August 10, 2018 

 

Completion date: Friday, November 30, 2018 

 

Work hours: 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

Speed limit: 50 km/hr from 50 km/hr 

 

 

Other information: N/A 

 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  
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info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

 



 

 

 


